
Grade one students will be selling
Candy Cane Grams December 9-12 to
raise funds to purchase supplies for our

upcoming Exploration Days. Candy Cane
Grams cost 0.25 cents each. Students can

buy as many as they would like,
to send to anyone in the school.

Candy Cane Grams will be delivered on
Candy Cane Day on Friday, Dec. 13.

Students are invited to wear red,
green, and white that day!


